
DEVELOPMENTAL CONTROLS COMMITTEE 
 

July 2, 2024 
 
The regular meeting of the Developmental Controls Committee of the Lima-Allen County Regional 
Planning Commission was canceled for July 2, 2024, as there was no new business to bring forth. 

 
The next meeting is scheduled for July 16, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. 

 
 

Approved on July 16, 2024. 
 
 
 
___________________________________ 
Chuck Schierloh, Chair 
 


